
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT: Upcoming Information Session - Integrated Care DC 

 
To All MedStar Family Choice-DC Contracted Providers:  

Please see the attached flyer regarding an upcoming virtual information session for DC 
Integrated Care on October 13, 2021, 12 – 1 p.m. You are invited to join this 
introductory session to learn more about how you can participate in the free multi-year 
program sponsored by the Department of Health Care Finance (DHCF) for Medicaid 
providers. 

If you have questions, please contact the MFC-DC Provider Relations department, 
Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2  
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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